

## PLAYGROUND RENOVATON

Dear Members,

It is with great excitement that we announce an upcoming renovation project for the children's playground.

The playground renovation project is scheduled to begin on 2<sup>nd</sup> July, 2024 and is expected to be completed by end of August 2024. During this time, the playground will be closed to all members for safety reasons.

We apologize for the inconvenience and ask for your patience and understanding as we work to enhance this popular amenity.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or office.

Sincerely,

Patrick Wong General Manager



## 遊樂場翻新工程公告

## 親愛的會員:

我們非常興奮地宣布即將對會所遊樂場進行翻修工程。 遊樂場改造工程計劃於 2024 年 7 月 2 日開始,預計於 2024 年 8 月底完成。

對於造成您的不便,我們深表歉意,並請求您的耐心和理解,我們將努力改善這項受歡迎的設施。

如果您有任何問題或疑慮,請隨時聯繫我或辦公室。

Patrick Wong 總經理 敬上